
Pen Distribution Programme (12/02/2024) 

NSS Unit, Mariani College took an initiative to encourage the Higher Secondary final year 

candidates appearing in the HS Final Examination on 12th February,2024. The event was 

organised under the initiative of Student Co-ordinator, NSS, Mr. Bibhuty Beriya. Fifteen (15) 

NSS volunteers participated in the event, provided pens and gave best wishes to all the 

candidates. The event aimed to support the students in their academic endeavours and to 

demonstrate the commitment of the NSS Unit towards community and student welfare. The 

smiles on the faces of the students reflected their appreciation and gratitude. The event was a 

testament to the commitment of NSS Unit, Mariani College in nurturing and supporting its 

students. 

 



  


